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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
VIRTUES 

The virtues this half-term are grateful and generous. Grateful for our gifts, for the gift of other people, 

and for the blessings of each day; and generous with our gifts, now and in the future 

 

Rec Amer Y1 Lexi Y2 Jamie 

Y3 Janiyah Y4 Chase Y5 Skye- louise 

Y6 Chante 

 
BENCH OF HONOUR 
These children were chosen by their class teachers: 

Rec Rosie-Mae & Lola Y1 Pheobe & Jayden  Y2 Ian & Cameron 

Y3 Esther & Leah Y4 Josh & Leila Y5 Charley & Kwaku 

Y6 Doha & Arturs 

 
WELL DONE!    
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Our attendance this week was 97%. The class with the highest attendance was Y6 with 100%. Well done! 
  
  

 
 
 
 
SATs  
All this week Y6 have worked so hard sitting the SATs tests. They all did their very best and I am sure 
they will have done well. To start each day they had breakfast as an additional boost! 
Y2 are now having their Key Stage 1 SATs assessments. They have also worked hard this year and made 
excellent progress.   
 
 
 
 
 
SCHOOL GATES 
The playground gates will be opened a little later from Monday 21st May. During the summer term the 
children use the playground and field for P.E. In order for children to have longer outside we will open 
the gates at 2.55pm  
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CONGRATULATIONS MEGAN AND HARRY!!! 
The children really enjoyed celebrating the Royal Wedding. They all looked fabulous! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TEACHER DAY 
A reminder that there is Teacher Day next Friday and the school will be closed for children. It is also the 
start of the half term and when we return to school on Monday 4th June it is Health Week. The Health 
bus will visit school on Tuesday and Wednesday, Sports’ Day is on Thursday. 
We also provide a healthy breakfast for all the children during the week. A busy start to the half term! 
 
 
LUNCH-TIME AWARDS     
During lunch time the children are given a raffle ticket by a Lunch-time supervisor for good behaviour.  
This raffle is held every week and was won this week by:  
 

Y1 Anna Y2 Eva-Rose Y3 Asem 

Y4 Royston Y5 Martha Y6 Lucy 

  
 
A GOOD READ    
This week’s book has been recommended by Elora Y2- Rainbow Magic – by Daisy Meadows, because 
she loves fairies and magic. 
 
 
 
 
Y6 have made up their own class prayer which they used every day this week 
Dear Lord, 
Who am I God? 
Why am I here? 
What do you want me to do? 
You made me special to do something wonderful. 
In this life of mine, 
Show me who I might be, 
Who I might help  
And I’ll do it for you, 
Amen 
 
 
 
 
           

 

              

    

    

         

 

 

 

 

Dates in the new year… 
  
 

 25th May – Half term 

 4th June – school open/Health 
Week 

 6th June – Sports’ day 

 10th June – First Holy Communion 

 11th June – Y5 & Y6 Residential 

 18th June – Bikeability 

 29th June – Whole School Retreat 

 10th July – Y6 Leavers Assembly 

 12th July – Safari Park 

 17th July – EYFS Umberslade Farm 

 19th July – Y6 Leavers’ Picnic 
20th July – Summer Holidays 
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